
Drive-up Worship Service Order 
       Preservice Music:  
  Wonderful Grace of Jesus   The London Fox Singers
Nothing but the Blood     Keith & Kristyn Getty
There Is a Redeemer    Keith Green 
Oh Lord, You’re Beautiful     Mike Rathke 
The Holy City    Philip Webb

Opening Prayer & Announcements  
Hymn - Speak, O Lord   John Adams
Speak, O Lord, as we come to You
To receive the food of your holy word.
Take Your truth, plant it deep in us;
Shape and fashion us in Your likeness,
That the light of Christ might be seen today
In our acts of love and our deeds of faith.
Speak, O Lord, and fulfill in us
All Your purposes, for Your glory.
Teach us Lord full obedience,
Holy reverence, true humility.
Test our thoughts and our attitudes
In the radiance of Your purity.
Cause our faith to rise
Cause our eyes to see,
Your majestic love and authority.
Words of power that can never fail;
Let their truth prevail over unbelief.
Speak, O Lord, and renew our minds;
Help us grasp the heights of Your plans for us.
Truths unchanged from the dawn of time,
That will echo down through eternity.
And by grace we’ll stand on Your promises;
And by faith we’ll walk as You walk with us.
Speak, O Lord, ’til your church is built
And the earth is filled with Your glory.

Sermon -1Thessalonians 5:16-18, 
 Be Joyful Pray-ers, Giving Thanks, in Christ Jesus. 

Face masks are a requirement in public 
places in Oregon. Please wear one when 

out of your car.  
 😁  🚘  ↪ 😷

THIS WEEK: 
Teen Zoom Bible Study—Today,4PM 
Prayer@GovPatterson—Monday,noon 
Zoom Ad Council — Monday, 6:30PM 
Zoom Bible Study — Wed. 6:30 PM 
Another Prayer group TBA * 

A Big Thank You— 
to Norm for volunteering to be 
the new director for Operation 

Christmas Child Shoebox 
ministry. Working with Donna, 
they report that we can start 

donating at Drive-up Church. 
Hand your donation items to 

one of our masked ushers. 
Donna reports that we need 

combs, socks—boys and girls, 
erasers, small notebooks, soap 

& washcloths, crayons & 
colored pencils and other 

school supplies will be on sale 
when/if school starts.  

September Craft Sale TBA  
Thanks Tina for directing this! 

Please making handcrafts. 
Since there will be no bake 
sale portion, we need extra 
effort in this.. New: Auction 

items to bid on!  

Questions? Concerns? 
PleaseContact:

Pastor Michael Hale- 541-270-6734

World Hunger Offering                                  
Little cloth bags that are offered with your bulletin are for change (or 

bills) for World Hunger, and every penny goes to food for hungry 
people in the world! In June we collected $73.39 for world hunger.

Offering Update:

Last week’s offering was: $3,444, which is June’s total so far. 

Thank you for giving during this time of social distancing. At the parking lot service, we have an 
usher who collects offering or you can send offering via bill pay or a check in the mail (Paid to: 
FBC Waldport, PO Box 787, Waldport, OR 97394), and if it is to be designated for anything 
except the General Fund, that designation should be noted in the MEMO area of the check.   

“On the first day of every week, each one of you should set aside  
a sum of money in keeping with his income.” 1Corinthians 16:2
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I will refresh the weary and satisfy the faint. Jeremiah 31:25

There is room for our  
ENTIRE FBC family & friends 

to attend Zoom Bible Study on 
Wednesday nights at 6:30 P.M. 

Zoom allow up to 100! Please join 
in for the edification you need as a 

believer in 2020. 

Ladies—Please join your sisters in 
Christ in a Hymn Bible Study led by 
Ro Vinson, on Tuesdays, starting 
next week, July 21, 10AM on Zoom. 
Let her know so she can email a link.  
This will be uplifting! 

* Gents: Do you want to pray 
together (distanced & masks)? 

Please see Pastor Mike. 
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